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TOM JOYNER FOUNDATION /
Denny’s Hungry for Education Scholarship 
Program Partnership
“Describe your most memorable community service or activity to combat hunger”. 
FACT SHEET 2015
DESCRIPTION

· The Tom Joyner Foundation has partnered with Denny’s Corporation for the 3rd year to support Denny’s Hungry for Education Scholarship Program.
· Twelve (12) deserving students from Historically Black Colleges and Universities (HBCUs) will be selected as finalists and receive a $2,500 scholarship from Denny’s and the Tom Joyner Foundation. 
· The program is part of Denny’s national initiative to end hunger.

· The program will launch October 15, 2014 and end December 17, 2014. 
· Each applicant will submit an essay using the topic, “Describe your most memorable community service or activity to combat hunger”. 
· The 12 finalists will be required to submit a 90-second video to further explain the details of their essay.
· The Tom Joyner Foundation will submit one of the winning essays and video to Denny’s for consideration to publish and implement the suggested means to end hunger. 
· The winning HBCU applicant will receive a summer internship opportunity at Denny’s to work with outreach projects in support of Denny’s and HBCUs. 

WHO CAN PARTICIPATE AND HOW DOES IT WORK? 
· Full time students enrolled in any fully certified HBCU can be a part of the program
· Students must be U.S. Citizens, in good academic standing with a cumulative grade point average (GPA) of 2.5 to 4.0 
· Students must agree to participate in the Program publicity offering and complete a release form, when requested
To apply, go to: 
http://tomjoynerfoundation.org/tom-joyner-foundation-dennys-launch-hungry-education-scholarship-hbcu-students/ and complete the application. 

· As part of the application, submit an essay of 200 words or less on the topic, “Describe your most memorable community service or activity to combat hunger”. 
· Once the application, including the essay has been completed, press SUBMIT.
HERE’S A STEP-BY-STEP OUTLINE OF HOW YOU AND YOUR HBCU CAN BE A PART OF THE PROGRAM:
1. Post this opportunity on your campus website, in newsletters, and use campus social media to encourage students to submit their essay by Dec. 17.
2. Email this information to all students. 
3. Share information about this program on your Facebook page and/or via Twitter.

4. Promote the program on campus radio and TV stations.
5. Find additional information on TomJoynerFoundation.org and BlackAmericaWeb.com.

6. Follow Tom Joyner Foundation on social media (Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and LinkedIn)
7. The Tom Joyner Foundation and Denny’s will announce the 12 winning applicants in January 2015. Scholarship support will also be awarded that month. 
Need more information? Have Questions? Contact: tjf@tomjoynerfoundation.org
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